
September 21, 2017

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Burgess:

The attached gas leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid
(“Company”), are being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service
Commission (“Commission”), State of New York.

Fourth Revised Leaf No. 231
Fourth Revised Leaf No. 232
Third Revised Leaf No. 233
Third Revised Leaf No. 234
Third Revised Leaf No. 235
Fourth Revised Leaf No. 236
Fourth Revised Leaf No. 237
To PSC No. 219 Gas

Effective: November 20, 2017

The purpose of this filing is to make further revisions to the filing issued August 24, 2017 in the
above case number which proposed housekeeping revisions to the Company’s Sales or Delivery Service
Application for Non Residential Customers. After discussions between the Company and Staff, it was
determined that the application required further housekeeping/conforming revisions that were
inadvertently omitted or included in from the August 24, 2017 filing.

Attachment 1 contains redlined leaves showing the further revisions to this filing.

Because of the housekeeping nature of this filing, waiver of the newspaper publication
requirements of PSL § 66-12 and 16 NYCRR Part 720.8 is requested for this filing.

Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing.

Sincerely;

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
Regulation & Pricing

Received: 09/21/2017


